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NEWSLETTER – JANUARY  2019        

Litterpick and tidy up Saturday  

Although we have not published a newsletter for some months, I hope that this 
flyer will serve as a reminder that the Group is still going strong. You can also 
find out about us on our website www.warrenroadgreenspace.weebly.com or 
contact our group secretary, Brian Willson on 01689 857237 or email 
BrianDWillson@aol.com 
 
LITTER PICKS  
Our main activity continues to be our two monthly litter picks which are well 
supported and a good social occasion finishing with tea or coffee at the Bread 
and Butter Café in Windsor Drive. Please make a note of the dates for 2019  
and help if you can. 
 
Saturday 12th January 2019        Saturday 16th March 2019 
Saturday 18th May 2019               Saturday 13th July 2019 
Saturday 14th Sept 2019              Saturday 16th Nov 2019 
 
If you would like to send us your email address, or home address, we can let  
you have further details of each litter pick nearer to each date (or you can look  
at our notice boards on Warren Road school gate and at the top and bottom  
of Warren Road). 
 
OTHER ACTIVITIES 
Chelsfield Vista. During 2018 and with support from The Chelsfield Village 
Society, we have rebuilt the viewpoint on Chelsfield Common. You can find  
more details on our notice boards or our website, but please do go and visit  
and admire the view. 
 
Bulb Planting. Each year we add to the already extensive collection of spring 
bulbs that you will see in the woods up and down Warren Road. In 2017 we 
planted daffodils and crocus at the junction of old and new Warren Roads, and  
in 2018 we planted further daffodils and bluebells by the railings at Chelsfield 
Station and at the Chelsfield Vista. 
 
Watching the Road. As local residents we keep an eye on the area and report 
problems to Bromley Council, Thames Water or the Metropolitan Police, eg fly 
tipping, damaged footpaths, water leaks and stolen property dumped in our area. 
For reporting items of concern to Bromley Council the best way is on line at 
www.bromley.gov.uk/report or telephone them on 020 8464 3333. Please report 
problems yourself if you see anything wrong. 


